
BHI Ferry Transportation Authority Update
August 2018

A few administrative items were discussed at the July 18th meeting. The majority of the meeting was held 
in closed session. The next meeting will take place Wednesday, August 15th at 9:15 am at the Southport 
Community Building. Property owners are encouraged to attend.
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